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We’re coming to the end of January and the end of a frosty and chilly week.   This doesn’t seem 

to deter the children and they cope well with the cold!  We need to have a big push on 
attendance; we know it is cold but we have had a number of 
absences in the last few weeks!  Be strong!  Robin 
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Stars of the Week 

 
 

 

Staffing 
We say a big 

congratu la -

tions to Paul 

and Rhiannon Beeton who have had a   

baby boy called Bernie, weighing 7lb 2oz.  

Paul has just started his paternity leave 

and will return in a few weeks.  We hope 

the Beeton’s enjoy their new addition to 

their family and look forward to seeing 
them all soon.  In the meantime, our      

cover teacher Martin Lucas is taking the 

Woodpeckers. 

Two Year Old Project 
If you think you may be eligible for a 15 

hour place for your two year old, please 

visit our website to find out more.  There 

have been some delays with the building 

team across Primrose Hill, Brecknock and 

Netley Schools.  However, we are prepar-

ing behind the scenes and will soon begin 

our admissions process.   This has gone out 

wider than Primrose Hill as the provision is 
being signposted by Camden general-

ly.   Don’t miss out on a place.   http://

www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/news/two-

year-old-provision-2/  

Scooter & Transport News 
Mireille has managed to get us some free new scooter and bike 

storage from Transport for London.   This means we will have 

extra storage space outside the main entrance and in the existing 

scooter area.  The new equipment will be installed on 2nd     

February.  Therefore, on this day we 

would like you NOT to bring your 

scooters or bikes to school please.  The 

area needs to be kept clear so the     

engineers can install quickly and         
efficiently.  Giuseppe will not open the 

scooter storage area that day.  Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

Parent Governor Election 

A reminder there is a parent governor election which closes on TUESDAY.  The original letter said Monday, 

but due to the letters going out late, we have extended this deadline to Tuesday 31st January.   Please give 

your ballots to the office.   There is supplementary information on our website on the news page about each 

nominee: - 

 

 

Amal Abbamin 

Donna Driscoll 

Roxanne Jones 

Ophelia Field 

Dragonflies – Mateo & Hudson 

 

Butterflies – Azlan & Eshan 

 

Grasshoppers – Amelle & Edith 

 

Beetles – Kawthar & Zaira 

 

Bats – Orela & Noor 

 

Squirrels – Erza & Hamza 

 

Hedgehogs –Atis and Asiya  

 

Foxes – Nadia & Sonny 

 

Blackbirds – Rida & Sophie 

 

Woodpeckers – Zahidur & Miah 

 

Herons – Zubin & Raphael 

Kestrels – Orest & Shakira 
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Coming Up Next Half Term: 

Tues 21st Feb    Y4 to Unicorn Theatre 

Weds 22nd Feb            Y4 to Unicorn Theatre 

Thurs 23rd Feb            Y4 Visit St Marks Church 

                                 Y2 & Y5 Fire Brigade Visits 

                                  2:45 Bats Class Assembly 

Thurs 2nd March          World Book Day 

Fri 3rd March              2:45 Squirrels Class Assembly 

Wed 8th March            Butterfly Second Group Forest 

     School Begins 

Thurs 9th March           2:45 Foxes Class Assembly 

Mon 13th March          School Choir Concert 6:30  

Thurs 16th March        2:45 Hedgehogs Class Assembly 

Tues 21st March           School Photographs 

Weds 22nd March         School Photographs 

                              Parent Consultations – School  

              Closes at 1pm 

Thurs 23rd March        2:45 Woodpeckers Class  

    Assembly 

Fri 24th March             Maths Spring Slam 

                                  Red Nose Day 

Thurs 30th Mar            2:45 Blackbirds Class Assembly 

Fri 31st Mar                 Last Day Spring Term  

    1:30 Finish 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 

As you know we are really keen to get our very own float-

ing classroom. 

Every penny helps and with this in mind please check out 

the website 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you shopping at no ex-

tra cost to you. We need as many supporters as possible so 

tell your friends and family. Let us see if we can be the most 

profitable school! 

Class Assemblies 

Grasshoppers had a fantastic class assembly all about Kings & 

Queens.  They    performed confidently and seemed to enjoy 

themselves hugely.  Well done! 
 

 

Thurs 2nd Feb      Beetles 

Class Assembly 2:45pm 

Thurs 23rd Feb     Bats Class Assembly 2:45pm 

Fri 3rd March  Squirrels Assembly 2.45pm 

Thurs 9th March   Foxes Class Assembly 2:45pm 

Thurs 16th March  Hedgehogs Class Assembly 2:45pm 

Thurs 23rd March Woodpeckers Class Assembly 2:45pm 

Chickens 
After our recent gloomy 

chicken news, we have        

decided onwards and upwards 

is the best approach.  Our Chickens Team 

have sourced a new and improved coup and 

have chosen some new friends for the 

school...some interesting names though.  

More on this next week! 

Road Works 
We have been informed by 

Camden that there will be 

some road disruption on 

Gloucester Avenue and 

Princess Road next week 

and the week after whilst 

some investigatory          

engineering takes place   

related to the HS2 Development.   This is 

just a heads up; the work should not be too        

significant, perhaps a little noisy. 

Safer Internet Day 

This is taking place Nationally 

on 7th February and we have 

some workshops planned for 

the children.  After Paul      

returns from paternity leave, he will be    

running some sessions for parents.  Watch 

this space.  Paul will also be starting a new 

Code Club after the half term holidays for 

children in Y3-6 who will become new Digi-

tal Ambassadors.   More on this to follow. 
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